
FSAC MINUTES 

March 17,2022 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 1:08 pm by Guy Munday. 

 

Members Present:  Jeff Gadzia, Tom Gilmartin, Guy Munday, and Sue Sharp. 

 Absent:  Hillary Gilmartin, Deanna Hurst, and  Bob Reynolds. 

Staff Present:  Wesley Shryock and Gina Silva.  Absent:  Malissa Rodriguez. 

Board Liaison:  Dain Hurst, absent. 

 

Approval of Agenda and approval of February Minutes. 

 

Wesley Shryock, General Manager 

Wesley expressed deep gratitude to Jeff Gadzia for the fantastic job he has done in filling in while 

Malissa has been on maternity leave.  Malissa is expected back sometime in early May. 

Banquets are up and running.  There will be different menus for the different clubs as their 

requirements differ.  Jackie will be handling that.  Keri handled the booze cart for the recent golf 

tournament and did a splendid job. 

February was a phenomenal month financially.  Even with the Cost of Goods still going up, they were 

20% over budget. 

The Mulligan Room patio will be up and running soon.  They are planning on having evening 

entertainment for an after-dining experience.  One possibility is a Friday “open mike” night.  Suggestions 

needed. 

Liquor prices will be going up in the near future with another increase during times of entertainment. 

Easter will be a plated dinner offering a choice of two proteins (probably Prime Rib and Ham) and four 

sides.  Jackie will be handling the Easter dinner and preparations.  The drive-through for pick-ups of 

Easter dinner will have shortened hours. 

Meetings for the 2023 Budget will be next Wednesday and Thursday. 

It was recommended that Amanda and Jackie attend the next FSAC meeting. 

Meeting was adjourned at 1:55 pm.  Next meeting of FSAC will be April 21st at 1:00 pm. 



 


